
YOU MUST REGISTER FIRST
SCAN BELOW TO REGISTER OR CLICK THIS LINK: 

"LABOR AND LIFE IN THE SHADE""LABOR AND LIFE IN THE SHADE"
YOUTH ART COMPETITIONYOUTH ART COMPETITION    

Rolling Submissions: 
February 1st, 2021

Create your own poster, collage, or poem!
HOW TO SUBMIT YOUR ART

GRAND PRIZES
1ST: $250
2ND: $150
3RD: $100

If you have any questions, please contact Fiona Vernal at fiona.vernal@uconn.edu

Email your art submissions to: Fiona Vernal, fiona.vernal@uconn.edu  

All videos are to be uploaded on Youtube or Vimeo and must not exceed 2 minutes
All written pieces must not exceed 2 pages

We live in the heart of the Tobacco Valley. We are surrounded by these plantations, 
but we rarely stop to consider how this agricultural industry has shaped our lives. 

Use your creativity to help us tell the story of Connecticut River Valley's labor history
 and how you relate to our region's tobacco farms and the people who work there.  

Submission Deadline: 
May 1st, 2021

Don't know much about the topic?
Resources to inspire your creativity can be found in the registration link below 

Copyright © The Luddy/Taylor Connecticut Valley Tobacco Musuem

 
 

A New England Humanities Consortium Program: University of Connecticut,
Amherst College, Dartmouth College, Smith College 

Award Ceremony: 
May 22nd, 2021 

 Saturday, 10-12pm
Zoom link to be sent to participants

REGISTRATION AND RESOURCE LINK

WELCOME ALL MIDDLE SCHOOL, HIGH SCHOOL, AND COLLEGE LEVEL STUDENTS

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/11H8A-dKCiBNNy4WFVwsaxLeQFUvwTncKs0Ra_WlXfpc/edit

